## **Liberty Union High School District**

20 Oak Street Brentwood, CA 94513 Phone: 925.634.2166 Fax 925.634.1687 Eric L. Volta, Superintendent

August 19, 2016

## Dear parents and guardians:

The Liberty Union High School District has partnered with the Contra Costa Health Services Division to provide access to medical services to students who are income eligible, uninsured, or have a Contra Costa Health Plan. Currently the Brentwood Health Center, which is located at 171 Sand Creek Road, Suite A, has experienced an increase in the volume of high school age students who seek and qualify for these services. For the upcoming school year, the Contra Costa Health Services Division is providing a mobile health clinic at Freedom and Liberty High Schools one day a week for four hours.

A Contra Costa Health Services Consent to Services and Conditions of Services and of Admission form must be signed annually by a parent or guardian before a student can receive medical services, unless students are requesting confidential services.

## Services provided include:

- Comprehensive child exams
- Physicals and sports clearance
- Hearing and vision screening
- Immunizations
- Treatment of minor infections and illnesses
- Dental examinations and cleanings, fluoride treatments, fillings and sealants
- Pre-screening and referrals for mental health and other behavioral health services
- Reproductive healthcare (provided to minors confidentially in accordance with the California minor consent law)

For more information, please visit the Contra Costa Health Services website at: <a href="http://cchealth.org/">http://cchealth.org/</a> or review the attached brochures. The goal of this program is to increase access to medical, dental, and behavioral health services for teens throughout Contra Costa County.

Contra Costa Health Services staff will visit classrooms to outline the program during the next two weeks. These services will be available beginning September 6<sup>st</sup>, at Freedom High School and September 8<sup>th</sup>, at Liberty High School. If you have any questions, please call me at (925) 634-2166 x2028.

Sincerely

Dr. Adam Clark

Assistant Superintendent, Administrative/Student Services